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7th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we are quickly approaching the end of the academic year, here are a few pieces of information to 

ensure the last few weeks run smoothly. 

Year 6 Production - 9th July 

The year 6 children have enjoyed rehearsing for their production and are ready to perform Pirates of the 

Curry Bean to you at 2pm and 6pm on Wednesday 9th July. They have had a lot of input on how to perform 

the show, and we hope you enjoy it – we certainly do. If your child is allowed to wear face paint, please let 

us know. For the evening performance, please could you drop your child off at 5.30pm and collect them at 

7.15pm (from the Year 6 classroom doors). 

Ferry Meadows trip – 15th July 

We are looking forward to our upcoming trip to study the River Nene at Ferry Meadows, on the 15th July 

2025. The coach will be leaving school at 9am and we should return before home time. We ask that 

children arrive at 8:30 am please. Unfortunately, the bus will not be able to wait for any late arrivals. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolates or sweets please) in a disposable 

container or bag. If your child receives Free School Meals, please let us know if you would like us to make 

them a packed lunch. Your child will need to wear their school uniform with shorts or leggings if that 

would be more comfortable. They also need a hat, sun cream, a bottle of water and shoes that are suitable 

for walking (this may be their school shoes).  

Year 6 Leaver’s assembly – 18th July 2pm 

The Year 6 children will be putting on an assembly for you to look back at their time at Long Sutton Primary 

school. The assembly starts at 2pm and we hope to see you there. 

Bouncy Castle celebration and Rock Bus Disco – 21st July 

To celebrate your child’s time at Long Sutton Primary School, the children are having day of fun and 

enjoyment. In the morning, the children will be spending time on a variety of bouncy castles and in the 

afternoon, they shall be partying with the Rock Bus which will include an ice cream parlour. Children are 

welcome to bring in their own party clothes for the afternoon but are required to wear uniform in the 

morning. 

Last Day of Year 6 and Guard of Honour – 22nd July 

During the morning, the children will be either taking part in or watching the talent show. On this day, your 

child is welcome to bring in pens to have their shirts signed by their friends. 

In order for the whole school to say farewell to their friends in Year 6, the Guard of Honour will take place 

at 2.50pm on the KS2 playground. You are invited to join us at this event – don’t forget your tissues. 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms Dowding and Mrs Sutton 
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